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NOTTINGHAM PLANNING BOARD 

Public Hearing Notice 
 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Nottingham Planning Board will hold a 

public hearing in accordance with RSA 231:158 II, on Wednesday 

September 11, 2019 in Conference Room 1 at the Municipal Town Office, 

at 7:00 PM to discuss tree trimming/ removal on Ledge Farm Road.  

 

 

 
Questions? Contact the Land Use Clerk, JoAnna Arendarczyk  

Ph.: (603) 679-9597 ext. 1 E-mail: plan.zone@nottingham-NH.gov  

Mail written comments to the Nottingham Planning Board: PO Box 114, Nottingham, NH  03290  

For materials pertaining to the hearing go to: http://www.nottingham-nh.gov/planning-board 

THE PUBLIC IS WELCOME TO ATTEND 

mailto:plan.zone@nottingham-nh.gov
mailto:plan.zone@nottingham-NH.gov
http://www.nottingham-nh.gov/planning-board

